
2. Equality Forum Refresh

A new format is being proposed for the Equality 

Forum. The new format will include:

• Celebration (half day) events to be held twice a 

year

• Smaller, more focused task and finish groups 

held two to three times a year to consider specific 

issues or areas of consultation 

• The first celebration event to be held November 

2017 



Feedback 

Please provide your thoughts and views on the proposed 

new format of the forum:

1. Are there any things we should consider with regards 

to the new format of the forum?

• How could things be done differently?

• Are there any suggestions for improvement?

(Post-its on flipcharts)

2. Suggestions for Task and Finish Group topics 

(feedback sheets on table)



3. Celebration event – November 17  

As part of the proposed new format of the forum, we 

are planning to deliver two (half day) equality 

celebration events across the year

The first event is proposed to be held in the 

Lancastrian Suite in November 2017

The event will focus on community cohesion and will 

look to bring community groups across the borough 

together to celebrate our diversity and raise 

awareness of specific issues within our community



Group Task – table exercise  

• Any suggestions for agenda items?

• Who could we invite to speak?

• Are there any particular topics of focus?

• Would your group want to be involved?

• How could you contribute?



Further feedback… 

To provide any further feedback on the proposals or 

celebration event please email 

kate.howcroft@chorley.gov.uk or 

cathyrn.filbin@chorley.gov.uk


